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19 September 2018 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 
  

Once again, I am writing to you with regard to bike safety and anti-social behaviour whilst on bikes.  
 

We have received a number of complaints from parents and members of the public regarding 
students coming to and leaving school on their bikes. They have reported that students are crossing 
the road without due care, cycling directly at cars and then being verbally abusive when confronted.  
 
We have a large number of students who cycle to school on a daily basis and this minority of 
students is bringing the Academy into disrepute. We are examining CCTV and will take serious action 
against any student seen to be behaving in this way. 
 

Furthermore, please note ALL students on bikes will be asked to come directly into school in the 
mornings and immediately leave Hadow Road in the evenings.  Failure to follow instructions from 
staff will result in sanctions being applied the next day. 
 
Please speak to your son/daughter about this and we will also reiterate this message in our 
communications with students. 
  

Kind regards 
  

Mr M Avoth 

Principal 
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